
From: sbcc@des.wa.gov <sbcc@des.wa.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 7:58 AM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: SBCC website - Contact Us webform submission 

 

External Email 

Submitted on September 23, 2021 - 07:58am 

Name 
Robert delallata  
 
Email 
rdelallata@seaconllc.com 
 
Phone 
4256522637 
 
Question/Comment 
Please allow us as home owners to continue to use natural gas in homes for heating. It is a much lower 
cost for energy in our homes and it’s clean for our environment. 
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